
Follow-up - Menu for guest partners, March 2021

Some of our students (2c1 i 2e1) participated in The Week of Languages. They selected and 
tested some simple recipes from partner countries. They filmed their new experience and effort 
of these attempts. Enjoy watching!

https://edu.glogster.com/glog/menu-for-
guest-partners/3uka194qf2c
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